525 Junction Rd
Madison, WI 53717
www.fdstelecom.com

June 30, 2014

Filed Electronically

Mr. Steven V. King

Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Copy of Voice Rate Data Filed Pursuant to 54.313(h)(1)

Eligible Telecommunications Carriers (“ETCs”} who receive federal high cost loop support are
required to file additional voice rate data indicating the rates and lines that are below the federal urban
rate floor, currently $20.46, pursuant to 47 C.F.R. §§ 54.313 with the Federal Communications
Commission (“FCC”), the Universal Service Administrative Company (“USAC”), and the relevant state
commissions or Tribal governments, as appropriate. See 47 C.F.R. § 54.313(i).

In fulfillment of this requirement, enclosed please find confidential and redacted copies of voice
rate data which was filed with USAC and the FCC on its behalf by the National Exchange Carrier
Association (“NECA”).

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160, Asotin Telephone Company requests that certain portions of its
Rate Floor Data be treated as confidential information and not subject to public inspection.

Company respectfully requests that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
afford this information confidential treatment as public disclosure would cause significant commercial
and competitive harm to the Company.

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions concerning our request for
confidentiality.

Sincerely,
Bruce Schiefelbein

Manager — Regulatory Compliance
(608) 664-5455

Enclosures
c.c. Gail Long



